
Ligonier Common Council Meeting 
Monday, November 10, 2014 – Ligonier City Hall 
301 South Cavin Street – Ligonier, IN – 7:00 pm 

 
Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag 
 
Call to order by Mayor Fisel 
 
Roll Call 
Present:  Council President Ken Schuman, Council Members Chris Fought, Becky Gray, Kelly Ware, and Julia Bell 
Mayor Patty Fisel, City Attorney Steve Hagen, and Clerk Treasurer Barb Hawn 
 
Minutes from previous meeting of October 27, 2014 
 Motion to approve: Ken Schuman  Second:  Kelly Ware  Vote: All Ayes 
 
Citizens Comments – None  
 
Unfinished Business  
 Numbering of Buildings Ordinance 

Changes to the proposed ordinance for number of buildings are still being considered. Council President Ken 
Schuman provided photos of numbering for mail boxes that is currently available through the fire department at 
a minimal charge. City Attorney Steve Hagen will have a revised ordinance available for the next meeting. 

 
New Business – None  
 
Claim Registers – APV # 43767-43859 
 Motion to approve: Ken Schuman  Second:  Julia Bell  Vote: All Ayes   
  
Comments by Members of Council and Administration 
Street Superintendent Mike Burdette 
 The department is continuing the leaf pick up program through the first week of December 

 
Park Director Alan Duncan 
 The pump for the fountain at the Fire Station was removed. Water at all of the parks has been shut off for the 

winter therefore closing restrooms. 
 

WWTP Superintendent Don Skinner 
 Pulver has finished the line and manhole repair projects. The paving should be completed this week. 

 
Mayor Fisel’s Comments 
 New Christmas décor will go up this year. Thank you to the foundations that provided financial assistance. We 

are blessed to have them. 
 A change in the sewer line project behind the downtown buildings is a good plan. Steve will assist in verifying 

easements. 
 
Adjournment 
 Motion to adjourn: Ken Schuman  Second: Chris Fought 
 


